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[image: ][image: ]This week we have been washing our cars using good large motor skills. We even had children saying ‘line up, line up, car wash this way’. It was lovely to see how involved they got with this, expressing ideas and good communication skills. The cars are all beautifully clean and ready for the sunshine drives , they do to go to ‘work’, ‘picnic’ etc. In their imaginative play, also a good skill when you need help washing your car!
The butterfly watch went really well they have learnt names of butterflies such as ‘Red Admiral’ ‘Blue Damson’ and has encouraged new language in their learning.
[bookmark: _GoBack]From the butterfly watch we have been looking at the colours of the butterflies and how they are symmetrical, we talked about how to do this in an activity, we painted one side of the paper wing and closed it together to make the pattern symmetrical. As these were so nice and children are very proud of them, we have put them up as a display in the messy area.
A lot of children have been interested in their letters this week from putting names in Alphabetical order to sort our trays and pegs out. To looking at our Montessori sand letters and learning the phonic sound of them, building on their literacy skills.
I wish you all a very happy weekend ahead and look forward to seeing you on Monday.
Dates For Your Diary
Next week we will be looking at Scarecrows after the children have really enjoyed the song ‘I’m a Flippy Floppy Scarecrow’. We will be making these through the week and using our creative ideas to make them.
CHRISTMAS we will be finishing at Nursery on the 17th DECEMBER.
Also we would like to put some of our wonderful activities on our website I will be asking for you to sign a permission form so we can use photos to do this next week. 



Welcome to another edition of Friday News.
Happy Friday to you all, I hope you all have had a fantastic week, the children have. We have explored the world of Butterfly’s and learnt some of the names of them too. 
We have a lot of lost property in our
 ‘Lost and Found Box’
Please could you look through this, I will leave the box on the table in reception area for you all to look through next week.
Our Mission is:
To ensure that every child feels cared for, is stimulated and nurtured to be the best they can, encouraging children to enjoy their time at pre-school and learn something new constantly whilst giving parents peace of mind that their children are safe, stimulated and developing when in our care.
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